
Working in partnership to create a fair, just and safe community where we respect the law and each other. 

 

      
Paul Scully MP 
Minister for Small Business,  
Consumers & Labour Markets 
Department for Business,  
Energy and Industrial Strategy 

Via email: cabinetcommittees@beis.gov.uk 

10 July 2020 

Dear Paul, 

REVIEW INTO SUPPORT IN THE WORKPLACE FOR VICTIMS OF DOMESTIC 
ABUSE 

I am writing regarding the review that you have launched into support in the workplace 

for victims of domestic abuse.  My Executive colleague, Diane Dodds MLA, Minister for 

the Economy, copied me into her reply to your letter of 9 June 2020. 

While the Review would fall under the remit of Minister Dodds, I would like to put on record 

my support and to note that my Department would want to contribute to the Review and 

be involved in any roundtable discussions that are set up in Northern Ireland.  I am 

confident that my Ministerial colleagues in the Department of Health and Department for 

Communities will also want their officials to be involved in this important Review and I 

have copied them into this letter along with Minister Dodds. 

Best regards, 

Regards, 

NAOMI LONG MLA 
Minister of Justice 

Cc Justice Committee Chair, Paul Givan MLA 
      Minister for the Economy, Diane Dodds MLA 
      Minister for Communities, Carál Ní Chuilín MLA 
      Minister for Health, Robin Swann MLA 

Minister’s Office Block B, 
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Belfast 
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